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It’s time to Vote Yes for the Issaquah School Bond! 
Ballots drop this Weds 4/6 - they will be in your mailbox this Thurs or Friday! 
 
• The Issaquah School District has a long history of outstanding financial management and the best bond rating the the 
state. This ensures there will be NO increase in your school tax rate with the passage of this bond. 
 
•  Our schools are overcrowded. This bond will pay for an additional high school, middle school and two Elementary 
Schools. Our student population has grown by more than 2,000 kids in the past 4 years and we expect to add 2,000 
more in the next 5 years, as well as a significant influx of students into full-day Kindergarten. We have to act now to 
provide classroom space for all students! 
 
•  Land is scarce. Land and construction costs will only increase as our region’s economy expands. Now is the time to 
secure land and prepare for incoming students. 
 
•  We need a 60% YES vote to approve this bond - so every vote counts. Please make sure to mail in your ballot ASAP! 

 

The time is NOW to vote for Issaquah Schools! Thank you so much for your support of our outstanding 
school district! 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 5:00pm – 8:00pm 
Registration for Creekside’s Annual Talent Show will open Monday, April 18. Start planning your act 

now. Whether it’s a song, dance, poetry recitation, a group act or a solo, we want to hear from you! Be 
creative and have fun. We will have two categories: performing arts and visual arts. The talent show will 
be held Friday, May 20 from 5-8 p.m. in the Multi-purpose room. To participate, all performing arts acts 

are required to attend two rehearsals held immediately after school on Wednesday, May 11 and 
Wednesday, May 18. If you have questions or need more information, please contact Kathie Arnesen at 

karnesen@arnesenpr.com. 
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